UNM-G to close Monday morning
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All campus offices at UNM-Gallup will be closed for regular business on Aug. 13, from 8 am -
noon, to allow faculty and staff to attend campus convocation.

Offices, which will be unavailable during this time, include registration, advising, financial aid,
testing services, Zollinger Library, business operations (including cashier’s office), gymnasium,
and all academic/faculty offices.

Regular services will resume at noon Aug. 13.

For questions, call (505) 863-7770.




